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This issue of kadical Statistics has Leen edited with the now traditional

permissiveness - everything received went in. The most important contribution,
1t seems to me, is the provisional policy statement to which 1 hope there will
te plenty of reaction éither in writing or live at the general meeting at LSE on
4 June {(nar at 5.30, subsequently in Room E199),

My only regret is the lack of laughs - I know, since 1 spent some time looking
for some, that statistical humour is hard to come by, but I feel that future editore
would be plessed to have a few cartoons or written flippancies (original or pirated)
if only to fill the odd spaces at the bottoms of pages. It was suggested at the
AGM that each issue of Radical Statistics should print the name and address of
the editor(s) of the next; my problem is that no-one has yet offered to take on
the editing of nmbter 7 - I suggest that any contributions for the next issue be
sent to me at 105 Noel Road, London N 1 and I will forward them to whoever it is.

Don't forget to look at the last page.

vohn Hodgson




